M, e - - 2 e a— PR T e TR o — B RS S FiIl_ RSem sy wwm I

SEP 15 1992

Docket No. 50-302
License No. DPR-72

Florida Power Corporation

Mr. Percy M. Beard, Jr.

Senior Vice President, Nuclear
Operations

ATIN: Manager, Nuclear Operations

Licensin
P. 0. Box 219-NA-21
Crystal River, FL 32629

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-302/92-16

Thank you for your response of September 3, 1992, to our Notice of Vielation
issued on August 7, 1992, concerning activities conducted at your Crystal River
facility. We have evaluated ycur response and found that it meets the
requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the implementation of your
corrective actions during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperav'on in this matter.
Sincerely,

ORICH 41 SIGNED By
::'u'..z.‘l‘n.f‘: ‘\’. :Jll\v:UL‘

Marvin V. Sinkule, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 2
Division of Reactor Projects

c¢c:  Gary L. Boldt
Vice President, Nuclear Prod.
Florida Power Corporation
P. 0. Box 219-SA-2C
Crystal River, FL 32629

P. F. HcKee, Director
Nuclear Plant Operations
Florida Power Corporation
P. 0. Box 219-NA-2C
Crystal River, FL 32629

(cc cont’'d - see page 2)
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